
 

February 25, 2014 
 

 

 

Dear Supporters, 
 

I trust this letter finds you all doing well.  My family and I are so grateful that you 

have given us the privilege of being your servants here in Ghana.  For almost six years, 

we have had the opportunity of working with Team Ghana, during which time I have 

been able to preach the Gospel to over 100,000 people.   Many of these have prayed to 

receive Christ as their personal Saviour.   We are grateful for these years that God has 

allowed us to serve Him here and for your investment, which made this all possible.  

We believe now that it is time to return to the States.  This was not an easy decision to 

make, but we assure you it has been done with much prayer.     
 

It is my desire that you would prayerfully consider transferring our support to Team 

Ghana or to one of the missionary families on the team.  There is much being done here 

for the cause of Christ: souls being saved, people being discipled, and churches being 

started. But there is still much to be done. This is a hardworking group of missionaries 

dedicated to getting the Gospel out and around the world.  I am confident that you will 

not be disappointed with any investment you choose to make in Team Ghana.  
 

May 26 will be our last day here in Ghana.  We will spend the month of June in Kansas 

with family.  On July 7, we will be relocating back to Northwest Indiana to rejoin the 

First Baptist Church in Hammond, Indiana. 
 

Enclosed are letters from Pastor Wilkerson of First Baptist Church of Hammond, 

Indiana, and Pastor Ted Speer, Team Leader of Team Ghana. 
 

Once again, we thank you so much for your confidence in us.  I am honored to have had 

the privilege of being your missionary here in Ghana.  I have prayed for you and your 

people faithfully and hope that some day God will allow our paths to cross again.  May 

God continue to bless your work as you serve Him. 

 

                                                          Sincerely, 

 

 

                                                          Lawrence Williams 


